
W elcome back to the Elizabeth Public Schools!

Every strong school year begins with the people who make it 
all possible: you. The teachers who inspire curiosity. The 
paraprofessionals who steady the path. The principals and 
administrators who lead with purpose. The secretaries who 
keep our schools running smoothly. The counselors, nurses, 
and librarians who care for minds and hearts. The food service 
workers who fuel learning. The custodians and maintenance 
crews who keep our spaces safe and ready. The security 
guards who protect our halls and our hopes. The IT teams 
who keep us connected. The bus drivers who start and end 
our students’ days with a smile.

For twelve years on this Board—including two terms as 
President—I’ve had the privilege of seeing your work up close. 
I’ve watched you turn challenges into opportunities, and effort 
into excellence. As a proud father in this district—and as one 
of many board members whose families are part of this 
community—I know the trust our families place in you.
And I’ve seen you earn it, day after day.

On behalf of myself, our Vice President Maria Carvalho, and 
the members of the entire Elizabeth Board of Education, thank 
you for your passion, dedication, and professionalism. We 
celebrate you for all that you do to ensure every child achieves 
excellence and is prepared to flourish when they graduate 
from our schools.

Stanley J. Neron
President, Elizabeth Board of Education

Welcome to the 2025–2026 School Year


